
MINUTES OF THE FOOTHILLS MUSTANG CLUB MEETING 1/25/21 
 
● Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
● Clayton opened the meeting. Welcomed folks in attendance here and those 

online. 
● Introduced officers.  Devon Blanchard, Sally Sable, Nick Hipp, John Crabtree, Jens 

Louv, and Louie Zoch. 
● Bob Staples and April Fowler followed online.  Introduced April Fowler as new 

event coordinator. 
● Sally Sable gave treasurer report. 
● Introduced Rich & Jodi Hughes as newest members.  They have a 2019 GT 5.0, 

not a GT500 as first thought. 
● John Crabtree spoke about MCA membership 
● Introduced visitors Mike and Neil Fogel visitors 
● Clayton talked about the name badges.  Found out from George who makes 

them and we can order them. 
● Clayton spoke about several upcoming event.  Further details will be posted on 

the FaceBook Page and the website   FoothillsMustangClub.org  
● Kart Racing on 1/29/21. 
● April Car Show at Road Atlanta for Mustang Anniversary. 
● Also, 2012 Charity Car Shows starting in April.  2​nd​ Saturday of April through 

October.  Peoples Choice and Judged. Spoke about new location.  

● May 14-16 International Car Show at Greenville Auditorium. Show your car. 
Need volunteers to man the FMC table. 

● Jim Rapp talked about Ponies in the Smokies.  Several people are already signed 
up.  Moonshine Run, The Dragon, Car Show. 

● Had a couple of prayer requests. 
● Tim Taylor talked about the Cars & Coffee in Henderson. Next one is February 

12​th​. 
● Spoke about new Foothills window banner.  John Crabtree will post pictures of 

the final design.  Will be able to color match (or very close). 
● Motion to close by Jim Rapp, 2​nd​ by Nick Hipp.  Closed at 7:45. 


